Selecting the New Co-Chairs
Process:

1. Nominations will be accepted between now and the next Council meeting on May 10th
a. Nominations should be sent to Betty LaBua by 12:00 pm Monday May 2nd with the nominee cc’d into the email to confirm they are willing to stand as a candidate.
b. All nominees, regardless of the outcome of the vote, will be forwarded to the office of the Governor in a manner to be determined, and will be available for official appointment by the Governor. Notwithstanding this, the Governor may decide to appoint someone not on this list. 

2. The vote will be held on May 10th at the next Council meeting:
a. Voting members will be allowed to vote, one vote per agency, one vote per Regional Council Member, for a total of 14 votes.
b. The (Interim) Chair will have the casting vote in the event of a tie.
c. The two highest vote earners will be the new (interim) co-chairs (see Position Description)
d. If a single person earns all 14 votes, a second round of voting will be held.
e. State agencies with more than one regular attendee will be asked to confirm their voting member in advance of the vote.

3. Co-Chairs will take over for the June meeting and will continue in an “acting” position pending official appointment by the Governor. 
